
Saint Ignatius Uniform Exchange Program 

 

The Uniform Exchange is a way to give back to our school by donating gently worn uniform 

items your children have outgrown.   

How to Donate: 

If you have gently worn items that your children have outgrown please consider donating them 

to the Uniform Closet.  Place clothing in a bag and drop off in the school office.  All donated 

items will be sorted through and placed in the Uniform Closet.  Please make sure items are 

clean and without holes or tears.   

Please know that we are especially in need of smaller sizes for Preschool and TK students.   

 

How to Use: 

Feel free to drop by the Uniform Closet during school hours and see if there are any shirts, 

sweatshirts, or other clothing items that your child can use.  There is no cost; we simply ask 

that when your child outgrows his or her uniform, you donate back if possible. 

 

If you have questions, please contact the Uniform Closet Chair, Shannon Genzel at 916-812-

1413 or by email: genzel@mail.com 

Thank you for your continued support! 
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